
FACULTY OF ARTS MANAGEMENT MEETING 

 

The Faculty Management Board under the leadership of the newly elected Dean 

Prof. Peter Wasamba held its first meeting on Wednesday, 28th January, 2015. 

Also present was the Associate Dean, Prof. Rayya Timmany, chairs of 
departments, Faculty of Arts Senate Representative, NURSA Chairman and 

administrative staff from the Faculty. 

Top on the agenda was enhancement of ICT in order to improve services in the 

Faculty. Pertinent strategies that would improve the performance were also 

discussed. 

Members of the Board emphasized the need of the Faculty to move forward as 

one. The Dean, in his closing remarks promised to work closely with the 
Management Board, the Faculty Board and all staff in order to move the 

Faculty to the next level. 

 



 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 



 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 


